
 

 

 
The Green, Harrold, Bedfordshire  MK43 7DB 

E-mail:  administration@harrold.academy 

Website:  www.harrold.beds.sch.uk 

 
Telephone:  01234 720346 

Academy Principal: Debonair Brown B.A., M.A., NPQH 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Please find below a link for Year 6 parents to order their child’s leavers hoodie. 

The link is https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/harroldprimarymk437db 

Orders need to be placed by 23rd November 2024 
Delivery to school is estimated to be 11th December 
 
Please be aware that if you place an order for a hoodie after the cut-off date of 23rd 
November, the uniform company Mapac will add on a charge for printing a one-off garment.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Harrold Primary Academy 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mapac.com%2Feducation%2Fparents%2Funiform%2Fharroldprimarymk437db&data=05%7C01%7CKLoi%40harrold.academy%7C71422ba25a034f1070fd08dbe138db70%7Ce1d9b82998164c549d9cade2d8e3aa6e%7C0%7C0%7C638351406578026636%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rucZzRr5djB98h9MvzHATcHKA6jWBouGQ6bK3Lk5cK8%3D&reserved=0

